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Babcock &Wilcox ro..,c ne,tionc,oup

P.O. Box 1260, Lynchburg, Va. 24505

Telepnene: (804) 384 5111

September 17, 1979

George T. Frampton, Jr., Esq.
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
TMI Special Inquiry Group, AR-400
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Frampton:

Supplementing my September 14, 1979 letter to you, the following
additional materials are enclosed, which are in response to your
letter of August 6, 1979 to G. L. Edgar, Esq:

o ^v / s Copies of data sheets received by or developed by B&W
'i, concerning pressurizer measurements and calculations,g,

JJ' made in determination of the size of the " hydrogenr/
j bubble" during the period of time from the start of

the LcFW incident through April 2, 1979.

Iu We trust that this submittal completes our action on the above
referenced request.

Very truly yours,

{[.h. /h
J. G. Mullin
Contracts-Legal
Nuclear Power Generation Div.

JGM:nnc
Enclosures
cc:
G. L. Edgar w/Att.
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